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The 17th Australasian Police and Emergency Services Games are being hosted by the 

WA Police Sports Federation in Mandurah between 28 October and 3 November 2018.  This 
will be the third time Western Australia has hosted these Games and the first time outside the 
metropolitan area.  
 
As the Games Director I am delighted to welcome competitors, supporters and families from 
all eligible Police and Emergency Services agencies to come together for an exciting and fun 
filled week in the beautiful City of Mandurah. 
 
These Games do not happen on their own without the countless and tireless hours of 
preparation, planning and commitment. I appreciate the support of the Western Australia 
Police Force, Western Australia Police Sports Federation, Advisory Board, Organising and 
Sub Committees of the 2018 Australasian Police & Emergency Services Games, Sport 
Coordinators, the City of Mandurah and the 2018 Games Management Team, in putting 
together what undoubtedly will be the greatest Games ever. 
 
See you all in Mandurah.  
 
Yours in sport. 
 
Jeremy Petersen 
Games Director 
 

 


